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toring programme for the Tidal Inlet pro-
ject, Cartagena, Colombia

By letter dated 8 October 1998 you requested, on behalf of the minister for Development
Cooperation, the Commission for Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) to advise on the
environmental monitoring programme for the Tidal Inlet project, Cartagena, Colombia.

I herewith submit the advice prepared by a working group of the Commission for EIA in
collaboration with CARDIQUE (Corporacién Auténoma Regional del Canal del Dique).

The Commission appreciates to be informed about the use the DGIS intends to make of the
advice.

Mr J.W. Kroon
chairman working group
Cartagena Tidal Inlet, Colombia

Secretariat: Arthur van Schendelstraat 800 Mailing address:
Utrecht, the Netherlands P.O. Box 2345
tel.: +31 30 234 76 60 NL 3500 GH Utrecht,

telefax: +31 30 230 43 82 the Netherlands



